CITY OF VINELAND, NJ

RESOLUTION NO. 2017-512

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE SUBMISSION OF A GRANT
APPLICATION AND EXECUTION OF A GRANT AGREEMENT WITH THE
NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION FOR THE FY 2018
LOCAL FREIGHT IMPACT FUND FOR THE RESURFACING OF
GALLAGHER DRIVE (DELSEA DRIVE TO MILL ROAD).

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Council of the City of Vineland
formally approves the grant application for the New Jersey Department of Transportation FY
2018 Local Freight Impact Grant Fund Program for the Resurfacing of Gallagher Drive (Delsea
Drive to Mill Road);

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the City Engineer and Business Administrator are
hereby authorized to submit an electronic grant application to the New Jersey Department of
Transportation on behalf of the City of Vineland.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that Mayor and Clerk are hereby authorized to sign the
grant agreement on behalf of the City of Vineland and that their signature constitutes acceptance
of the terms and conditions of the grant agreement and approves the execution of the grant

agreement.

Adopted:

President of Council

ATTEST:

City Clerk
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MEMORANDUM

.

TCH Robert Dickenson, Business Administrator \‘i_ib/
FROM:  Brian N. Myers, PE, City Enginee U\’\

RE: FY 2018 Application — Local Freight Impact Fund
Gallagher Drive Resurfacing
(Delsea Drive to Mill Road)

| respectfully request a resolution be placed on the agenda for the December
12, 2017 City Council meeting authorizing the submission of a grant and
execution of a grant agreement with NJDOT for the resurfacing of Gallagher
Drive, from Delsea Drive to Mill Road.

This application would meet the standards for this new funding stream out of
NJDOT. The total project cost is estimated at $400,000. Typically the aid
received from NJDOT covers only a portion of the project cost and the City
handles the remaining cost through local bond ordinances for road
improvements.

Applications are due to NJDOT on-line by December 19, 2017 trough SAGE,
therefore the Council meeting of December 12, 2017 is the last available
Council meeting prior to the deadline.

cc:  Mayor Anthony Fanucci
Mark Guglielmi, Director of Public Works

Special arrangements for persons with disabilities may be made if requested in
advance by contacting the Business Administrator’s office at 856-794-4144.
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